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RE Official information request CDHB 10010 

 

I refer to your email dated 30 December 2018, received after the Christmas break on 8 January 2019, requesting 

the following information from the Canterbury DHB under the Official Information Act: 

 

 provide or refer to the best person to supply, the documents that relate to or are referred to in the 

Board item agenda “Specialist Mental Health Services Detailed Business Case” of dated 13 December 
2018 

 

In response to your request, I advise this was not an agenda item for the Board’s 13 December 2018 meeting.  
It was, however, an item in the public excluded portion of the Board’s meeting on 15 November 2018. 

 

This item continues to be withheld as per the Board’s resolution under the Official Information Act exclusion 
grounds identified in the following table: 

 

 GENERAL SUBJECT OF EACH 

MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED 

GROUND(S) FOR THE PASSING OF THIS 

RESOLUTION 

REFERENCE – 

OFFICIAL 

INFORMATION 

ACT 1982 

(Section 9) 

9. Specialist Mental Health Services 

Detailed Business Case 

To carry on, without prejudice or 

disadvantage, negotiations (including 

commercial and industrial negotiations). 

s9(2)(j) 

 

I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 

 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Canterbury DHB 

website after your receipt of this response.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Melissa Macfarlane 

Acting Executive Director, 

Planning, Funding & Decision Support 

mailto:wayne.turp@cdhb.health.nz

